
To: Waquoit Bay Yacht Club Membership committee                                                  April 5, 2019 

From: Will Ostrom 

 

This a letter of recommendation for Tony Garofaloo be considered a new member of the WBYC.  

I met Tony and his wife Alison down at the Seapit Landing last summer. I was in need of assistance at the 

time with boat troubles and he offered to help, which was very nice to do.  During which time he asked 

me about the club and Bay.  He show a great interest t in joining our club, on which I explained that the 

yacht club required member participation with Club events and maintenance. He was all for this 

philosophy.  Even though I have had a short time to chat with Tony, I came away with the sense that he 

is a hard working fellow who is a true boat person with a sincere love for being out on the water. 

Tony related to me his background and skills with and which I for one wish I had a better handle with 

namely marine: engines and electrical.  His expertise would be invaluable to our membership. 

.  

Thanks you for this consideration. 

Will 

 


